

December 2020

Directors' Newsletter

Noonan Academy

Mrs. Davis Miss.Dea 3528 S.W. 3rd Avenue Cape Coral, FL 33914

239-945-7001

We hope that everyone's Thanksgiving was a safe and happy one!

Now it's beginning to look a lot like Christmas!

The Giving Tree

Our Foster care Giving Tree is coming along nicely! There are a few children's names left on the tree if you haven't taken one yet! Please be



sure to return all gifts with their tags by Dec. 7th. Thank you all for your generosity and giving spirit!

All Classroom Christmas

Parties will be held on Fri., Dc. 18th.

Sadly, we will miss our Trim-a-Tree parties and VPK Holiday program

this year, but stay tuned for some special videos from



our VPK classes.

Dates to Remember:

Dec. 1st- Monthly tuition due

Dec.7th-return Giving Tree gifts

Dec. 13th-Mrs. Lisa's birthday

Dec.18th- Classroom Christmas

Parties

Dec.21,22,23rd- No VPK

Dec. 28-31st-Winter break

Dec.24and31st-close at 3:00pm

Dec.25andJan.1st-School closed

Jan.4th-School resumes for all

Please Return your Winter Break Forms!

Winter Break: No VPK from Dec. 21st-Jan.1st.

Winter Break: 1's,2's and 3's Dec.28th—Jan.1st

School closes at 3:00pm on Dec.24th and Dec.31st

Noonan Academy

School closed on Dec.25th and Jan.1st.

School resumes for all on Jan. 4th

